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 for volunteering to lead our Club 

 Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc. GFWC Ohio 

       Newsletter           2023  

   

 
The membership has voted unanimously to accept the presented Slate of Officers. They will 
be installed at the June Banquet and begin serving right after. 
 
May is a Double Board Meeting. Any former and new Officers and Chairs please attend. 
We will be hearing reports and discussing ideas for next year. 
 
We hope you are enjoying the Spring blossoms and looking forward to a Summer of fun. 
 
See you soon!    -Acting Co-Presidents, Carolyn and Diana 
 
Slate of Officers for the 2023-2024 Club Year: 

 

 

  

Co-Presidents Jeannie | Diane 

1st Vice President (Membership) Sue  

2nd Vice Presidents (Programs) Joan | Sharon  

Recording Secretary for both Board and 
General Meetings 

Celeste  

Treasurer Audrey  

Corresponding Secretary (Newsletter) Marcia  

A Message from Our Acting Co-Presidents 

 
General Meeting:  Monday, May 15; 7:00 PM 

Mayfield Village Community Room 
         6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  

Double Board Meeting: 6:00 PM 
Greeting Hostess: Jeannie  Bring a Devotion 
Serving Hostesses: Marty, Stasia, Diane, Celeste 

(Each member is asked to bring her own water) 
Program: Flower Arranging – Presented by Patsy  
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Committee Updates 

Education & Scholarship Committee 
The Education and Scholarship Committee met and selected eight winners for our scholarships. 
The Mayfield High School Awards Assembly will be at the high school on June 1st, 9am.  The names 
will be announced then as well as at our banquet.  Thanks to the members of the committee for 
their help:  Pat, Marcia, Audrey, and Judy.  Also, thank you to everyone for their generous 
contributions.  After reading the applications, I can assure you the money was well spent.  Some of 
these young people are going to go on to do wonderful things.       
          ~~Carolyn   
 

Installation Banquet:     
Please bring your check for $28 to the May meeting to cover the cost of the Banquet and Induction 
Ceremony.  This year's banquet is being held at the Mayfield Village Civic Center on Saturday, June 
3, at 11:30 a.m.  
 
A signup sheet will be available at the May meeting. If you are unable to come to the May meeting, 
but would like to come to the June 3rd banquet, please contact Diane. 
 
Checks must be mailed to Audrey by Wednesday, May 24th --- Checks Payable to Mayfield Women’s 
Club, GFWC/Ohio, Inc. 
 
There will be a catered meal including appetizers, as well as a meal featuring a Garden Salad, 
Chicken Cutlet, Sausage with Onions and Peppers, and Penne Marinara. For dessert, we have 
Cannoli and Chocolate Chip Cookies. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of you at the Banquet.    ~~Diane 
  

International Committee 
Our gratitude for the support International has received this year and for so many previous years. 
 
Our members are our strength in this organization, our Board is our driving force and leadership. 
We are grateful for both. 
 
The years go by for all of us and we realize we face challenges, good and not so good in each of 
our lives. 
 
The Sioux Indians, where I once lived, have a saying, "Walk a mile in another man's moccasins and 
you want your own." These past years have had new challenges-- but our Club has survived thru 
the fortitude and dedication of our members.  Thank you for those years.     

     ~~Patt, Diana and all who have worked with us within the Club. 

 
            Please keep Diana's mother and their family in your prayers as their vigil continues.  
 
On a personal note.  The apple trees in the front and back yard are blooming again for my 
Birthday, 93 this year.  I welcome each year as the beginning of another season of new life and 
growth.  The Park is greening up to a beautiful background for the life I see return.  Soon the 
animals will bring up their young to share our life and the old woodchuck and raccoon who live in 
the hollow oak will sit on the rock at the base and savor the sun. Thank you to all of you who have 
shared my life, my memories and my love.  I truly have been blessed.     

        In Faith, Love and Friendship ~  Patt  
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Lake Erie District Update 
A quick update on our donated garden supplies for the 150th GFWC/Ohio Convention! First, I want 
to thank all the Club members who donated garden gifts for our baskets! There 30 plus donations 
and we created 4 small baskets and 25 individually wrapped items which were used in the raffles!  
The attendees really enjoyed all the baskets available! A grateful thank you to Patsy for her 
exceptional talents with bows, ribbons, and special florist cellophane!  Thank you to Chris for her 
help as well! Each of our baskets and wrapped items were perfectly arranged within the raffles! 
Our Club shined to help celebrate the 150th anniversary of GFWC/Ohio. 
 
At our May meeting, I will give a detailed report of this very successful convention which Jeannie 
and I attended. Our GFWC/Ohio leadership is exceptional and have many ideas for the upcoming 
Club Year.   

      ~~Betty Jo  
 

Social Committee 

Cinco de Mayo Luncheon is on May 3rd, 12 Noon at Don Ramon Restaurant in Mayfield Heights. 
            ~~ Sally  
 
Summer Social Plans: Bunco afternoons coming through the summer, hosted by Celeste and Marie. 
We had such a delightful time at the March event, we want to offer it through the summer. Sign up 
for the Thursday, May 25th event at our May 15th meeting.         ~~ Marie  
 

 
Welfare/Philanthropy Committee 

Collection: 

►Snack Bags for Ronald McDonald House Family Rooms – Snack size bags of chips, pretzels, 
crackers, animal crackers, granola bars, raisins, pop-tarts, microwave popcorn, cookies, raisins, 
fun fruits, and drink boxes and pouches. Items with no artificial food coloring are the best. 

 
  We only collect these items twice a year.  If each of us would bring in one box or package of a 

snack item, we could fill a cupboard!                                                       ~~Chris  

►”Give and Take” book table        ~~Vaughn  

►On-going Collection of Cookbooks, Children’s books K through grade 8  ~~Chris, Marie, Marty  

►On-going Collection of used medicine bottles (dry meds only) -All bottles must be label free, all 

goo removed and run through dishwasher.      ~~Jeannie  

Special: Art Exhibit includes MWC Member 

I am a member of the Euclid Art Association. We are having our Spring Fine Art Show at the Euclid 

Public Library from May 13 thru May 20, 2023. I will have some photos in it. The show is during 

regular library hours and located at 631 E. 222nd St. Euclid, Ohio 44123.    ~~Nancy   
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                             5/1   Patt         5/16  Marcia   

 

                        5/16  Diane        5/21  Barb   

 

  

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia   

May 6-12 – The week ends on 

Florence Nightingale’s birthday 

May 8-12 

May 14 
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Summer time Birthdays!   
 

 

 

 

 

6/1 Sally  
6/19 Joan  
 
 
 
 
 
 
7/8 Patsy  

7/11 Sue  

7/20 Barb  

7/22 Marty  

7/25 Gail  

7/31 Mary Ann  

 

 

 

 

 

8/18 Peg  

 

 

 Have fun in the sun, shade, and air conditioning! 

 

  

 

  

 See you in August – at the President’s Picnic! 

 

 


